
From: Melissa Jacobsen
To: Renee Krause; Julie Engebretsen
Subject: FW: PARCAC message
Date: Monday, March 9, 2020 8:17:25 AM

 
 
From: Mary Griswold <mgrt@xyz.net> 
Sent: Saturday, March 7, 2020 12:13 PM
To: Department Clerk <clerk@ci.homer.ak.us>
Subject: PARCAC message
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

I love walking the Reber Trail and just located the Walter Bell grave site yesterday, after
passing without ever noticing before.  I hope you might consider placing a plaque at the two
trailheads to recognize the land donation that made this trail possible: Walter Bell Park.
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